
Ribston Hall High School
Open Evening and Mornings

Our Open Evening and Mornings are a fantastic 
opportunity for families with children in any year groups to 

find out about Ribston Hall. Bookings are now open.

Our Open Evening is being held on Tuesday 17th October, 
and Open Mornings on Wednesday 18th October, 

Thursday 19th October 
and Monday 23rd October

www.ribstonhall.gloucs.sch.uk/join-us/school-tours/open-day


